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UGRA Welcomes New Director 

 

On Wednesday, August 17, 2022, Dick Eastland was sworn in to serve on the Upper Guadalupe 

River Authority (UGRA) Board of Directors.  He joined the Board for his first meeting a week 

later on August 24th. Mr. Eastland was appointed by Governor Abbott to replace retiring Director 

Gene Allen for a term set to expire on February 1, 2025.   

 

Mr. Eastland of Hunt is the President of Camp Mystic Incorporated, a 

Christian summer camp for girls. He is a member and the former President 

for the Camping Association for Mutual Progress and a volunteer for the 

Kerrville Rotary Club. Previously, he served as a member of the Hunt ISD 

School Board, West Kerr County Little League, and the West Kerr County 

Little Dribblers. Mr. Eastland received a Bachelor of Science in Business 

Management from the University of Texas at Austin.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn more about the UGRA Board of Directors at www.ugra.org/public-information/board-of-

directors  

 

Let’s Keep Our River Clean 

UGRA Board of Directors. Pictured left to right: Bill Rector, Aaron Bulkley, Diane 

McMahon, Dick Eastland, Maggie Snow, Mike Hughes, Austin Dickson, and Blake Smith. 
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